
VACANT PROPERTY REVIEW BOARD 

Meeting Minutes 

Date: November 2, 2017 

Re: Monthly Meeting 

Attendance: Bob Greaves, Cathy Gauthier, Lorena Trujillo, Toby True, Commissioner John 
Spiegelman, Shaun Littlefield, Maria Wyrsta 
Resident - Betsy Townsend and Lora Lehmann 

Minutes: August 3rd and September 7th were approved 

General Discussion: 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

• 

Welcome 

Bob Greaves asked each member to introduce themselves and their organization . 

Shaun Littlefield gave an update on the current commercial vacant properties and status of 
registration. Two new commercial properties were added. 

A brief discussion on the new commercial property at 1554 Easton Road - Commissioner 
Spiegelman will reach out to Solicitor. 

Property at 1145 Easton Road "Dumplings" to be opened. Ribbon cutting ceremony to be held on 
November 2°d at 5:15 p.m. 

Permits were issued for 1124 Old York Road Property to be converted to a nail salon . 

A brief discussion on the commercial property at 878 Township Line Road . 

Toby True gave a brief overview of Act 135 that is attached . 

Toby True to reach out to Dave Foster of Bastogne Development to attend the next VPRB meeting 
on December 7th for an informational presentation regarding Act 135. 

Bob Greaves had concerns as to how it would be processed to other Committees . 

Bob Greaves to reach out to the Chair, Doug Callantine of the Economic Development Committee 
regarding Act 135. 

o Levis at 966 Old York Road closed 
o Yale Electric Supply Company at 1620 Easton Road closed 

Next Monthly Meeting: December 7th, 2017 at 4:00 PM 

Abington Township Board of Commissioners Room 


